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T I M E L I N E :

Sept. 16
Pre-Data Collection DLW

Oct. 1
Data Collection Begins

Nov. 6
Data Entry Closes

Nov. 9
Draft Site Reports

Nov. 20
Draft Period Ends Tonight

B L O G S  &  
R E S O U R C E S :

Congratulations to the PbS 
Barbara Allen-Hagen 
Award Winners

State and Agency
Coordinators Convened to 
Connect the Dots in
Indianapolis

PbS Person of the Month 
for August 2015

Issue Briefs

Does your PbS facility
have a story about 
summer programs and 
activities?
Submit an article

Barbara Allen-Hagen Awards Ceremony

The Barbara Allen-Hagen Award was established in 2007 to honor
Barbara-Allen Hagen and her retirement from the Office of Juvenile
Justice and Delinquency Prevention (OJJDP). Her dedication to
improving the quality of life in facilities for young offenders has helped 
drive PbS to its current success.

Read More...

State/Agency Coordinators Connect the 
Dots
Performance-based Standards (PbS) held its second State/Agency 
Coordinator Training this year in Indianapolis, IN. The training was held 
in conjunction with PbS’ 20th Anniversary Celebration and Awards 
Gala at the Indianapolis Motor Speedway.

Read More...
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